
  

      December 11, 2020 
 
Mr. Eric Chastain, P.E. 
Environmental Coordinatior 
Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
284 South Avenue  
Poughkeepsie, New York 12601  
 
RE:  Eltings Corners Facility (USEPA ID# NYD0000705905)  
  
Dear Mr. Chastain: 
 

The New York State Department of Environmental Conservation has received the Closure Plan 
for the three (3) permitted waste storage areas at Central Hudson Gas & Electric’s Eltings Corners 
Facility. The closure plan includes removal and disposal of all wastes, cleaning and decontamination of 
all associated structure and sampling of the areas for evaluation to standards and guidelines. 

 
Upon review, the proposed procedures contained in the closure plan are acceptable and the 

Closure plan is hearby approved. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (518) 402-9813 or   e-mail 

kent.johnson@dec.ny.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Kent D. Johnson, P.G. 
Professional Geologist I 

 
ec: W. Mancroni,CHG&E 

M. O’Connor, Region 3 
 L. Winterberger  
 S. Malsan  
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